
 
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Candidate, 

 

The Madison Professional Police Officers Association (MPPOA) is the labor union 
representing the rank-and-file members of the Madison Police Department. Our union 
represents MPD’s Police Officers, Investigators, and Sergeants. Our membership 
serves as the backbone of the Madison Police Department, and we are proud to be 
civically involved in the City of Madison. 

 

Enclosed is a survey meant to help our membership gain a better understanding of you 
as a candidate and where you stand on issues important to our community. Our Political 
Action Committee (PAC) will review these surveys and is able to offer endorsements 
and monetary support to candidates who align with our membership’s values.  

If you would kindly complete the survey, and return to: 
 
Hunter Lisko 
MPPOA PAC Chair 
PO Box  
 
 
 
Q1. Please describe your personal and professional background, and what 
interests in you in running for Madison Common Council.  

 



 
 

 

Q2. Please describe your top priorities for the City of Madison if you were elected 
to the Common Council. 

 

 

Q3. Please describe your position on the adoption of Body Worn Cameras by 
Madison Police Officers. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Q4. Madison routinely faces tough budgetary situations and outlooks. Recently, 
referendum votes have supported the City budget through shortfalls. Describe 
what you see as the biggest fiscal challenges facing Madison, and what solutions 
you will offer if elected.   

 

 

Q5. Madison elected officials have supported pay parity between public safety 
(Police and Fire) employees and general municipal employees as new labor 
contracts are negotiated. What impact do you see this as having on our budget, 
and do you support this type of pay parity?  

 

 



 
 

 

Q6. Are you interested in the public endorsement and/or financial support from 
the Madison Professional Police Officers Association? Why or why not?  

 

 


